
June 22, 2020 

 

Notification – Application for a Cannabis Retail Licence In Your Ward 

 

Dear Councillor Brockington,  

The Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario has notified us that an application for a 

licence to operate a cannabis retail store has been made for a property in your 

neighbourhood. 

The licence has been applied for the property at 888 Meadowlands Drive.  

Pursuant to Council Direction at the December 13, 2018, City staff have reviewed the 

proposed application to determine if it meets the following criteria for the City’s formal 

response for an application for a site that is: 

1) within 150 metres of another cannabis retail store; 

2) within a publicly owned or operated school, recreational facility, community 

centre, library, public park or similar facility; 

3) within a Local Commercial zone, Residential Commercial suffix zone or a zone 

where retail is not a listed permitted use; 

4) within 150 metres from a shelter, group home, addiction counseling site, or other 

similarly independently managed service. 

 

Please review the attached report and provide any additional comments in that form and 

return it to us by Monday June 29, 2020. The report will be submitted to the AGCO with 

your comments. 


